
From: Chris Wolfe  
Sent: 01 May 2023 19:06 
To: Planning  
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Please stop the Camden Market ferris wheel.  
 
It will be an eye sore, not fitting in with the local historic eye sore, will create 
over crowding and unnecessary attraction.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Chris Wolfe 
Resident of Camden 
36 Jamestown Road  
NW1 7BY 
 
 
 


